
When you give to the special offering on United Methodist Student 
Day, you invest in a channel of hope for young leaders who bring 
their Wesleyan values into their schools and professions.

“�The scholarship has blessed me beyond comprehension. God has used 
that money in my life to truly transform my college experience and allow 
me to pursue opportunities I never thought possible.”

– GIFT OF HOPE SCHOLAR KATRINA LEWIS 

“�The scholarship helped relieve a lot of the financial stress on my 
life as I entered college. After I finish my studies at the University 
of Iowa, I plan to attend seminary to pursue my goal of becoming a 
United Methodist pastor.”

– GIFT OF HOPE SCHOLAR TYLER HUNGATE 

“�It is my dream to one day start a nature research, 
rehabilitation and education eenter. There, I will share my love 
of wildlife and their habitats with others, teach everyone to 
love all of God’s creatures and bring people to God’s temple—
the great outdoors.”

– GIFT OF HOPE SCHOLAR ANDRHEA MASSEY
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PLEASE GIVE GENEROUSLY!

One of six denomination-wide Special Sundays, the United Methodist Student Day 
offering funds a channel of hope for young scholars.

The burden of taking on prohibitive amounts of debt can feel overwhelming. It limits 
bright, qualified students from bringing their full selves into the professions they 
feel called. 

Supporting United Methodist students gives them a financial boost. It helps them 
realize their dreams while giving them a spiritual boost. Your contribution is an 
acknowledgment that the church has confidence in them and in their abilities. 

Please help deserving, young adults continue their education and their faith 
journeys. United Methodists are striving to make a difference in the world and 
discerning what God has called them to do. 

Gifts to the United Methodist Student Day offering help send young leaders into the 
world with the justice-seeking, healing and compassionate values that have been 
instilled in them over the years.

Please give online at UMC.org/SSGive or mail checks to United Methodist Student Day 
GCFA, PO Box 340029, Nashville, TN 37203. Checks can also be directed through 
your local church by writing “UMSD” in the memo line.
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